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o The 8th grade Student Council members participated in the Detroit Pistons Leadership Day. The 

kids learned about marketing, management, and hospitality from the leaders of the Pistons 

organization. They then took a tour of Little Caesars Arena and watched the Pistons game.  

 

o Our 7th and 8th Grade Band gave an excellent performance at the MSBOA District Band Festival. 

The students had to prepare three selections to play for a panel of judges, and they then had to 

“sight read” a piece of music they had never seen or practiced. The students received helpful 

comments from the adjudicators. 

 

o Dansville Middle School 8th grader Lilly Meade represented the FFA at the State Convention and 

earned 4th in the Creed Public Speaking contest. 

 

o Our 8th grade students had an opportunity to participate in “The Reality Store”, which is a game 

where students select a career, build a budget, and have to make adjustments for real life 

situations that occur. We would like to thank the Michigan Department of Lifelong Education, 

Advancement, and Potential for providing this opportunity. 

 

o The DMS Science Olympiad team competed at the regional tournament and had two teams earn 

1st place. Samantha Bennett, Sarah Richardson, and Kora Schneider will be representing 

Dansville in Crime Busters and Ecology at the state tournament. 
    

 

      

 


